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9:30 Sunday School

10:40 am Worship Service

Grace and peace be yours 
in abundance through 

the knowledge of 
God and Jesus

 our Lord.
2 Peter 1:2
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Worship Service
February 1, 2015

    
WORSHIP IN SINGING  - Praise Team
CALLTO WORSHIP - Peter  Hoeppner

ANNOUNCEMENTS & OFFERING
WORSHIP IN SINGING

MESSAGE -   Peter Redekopp
Building a Spiritual Firewall  - II Peter 1:1-11

CLOSING SONG 
CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION

Discipleship Classes – Classes will begin on 
Sunday March 1st for anyone interested in Baptism or Membership 
at Glencross.  The classes will be during the Sunday School time and 
will continue for about    8 weeks with a Baptism/Membership 
service planned for April 19th or 26th.   If you are interested please 
email Pastor Peter.  

THIS WEEK

Monday @7pm - Jr Youth Bible Study @ church
Tuesday @730 pm - Ministerial Meeting
Wednesday @730pm - Sr Youth @ church - Alpha Course

NEXT SUNDAY - Message - Rock Solid Refuge	          
RECORDER REPORTER - a volunteer is still needed to fill 
the position. If you are interested or have questions, please 
contact Bob Friesen or Paul Gervais.



From the Sunday Scho! Department
Dates to Note!
April 5 (Easter Sunday) - no S.S. classes
June 14 - Church Picnic at Stanley Park
June 21 - Promotion Sunday
June 28 - No Sunday School - Summer schedule begins
Adult  Sunday School meets every Sunday at 9:30 am in the 
dining hall. Come join us for fellowship followed by a 10 minute 
devotional at 10 am. All Adults are welcome. Coffee will be 
served.   

Volunteers Needed

Piston Ring Supper - February 3 (Tuesday), at 6:00pm. 
This is an opportunity for our church to work together 
and a tradition that began when we had a Fundraising 
Committee. It is a fund raiser that involves many people 
and much organization. Most of the cooking is done at 
church and the meal is at the arena, served upstairs. We 
need many volunteers for different jobs. Signup sheets 
are in the foyer and are divided into tasks and include 
time and place. After the meal has been served and 
guests are leaving, all the volunteers are welcome to some 
supper as well. Come join us and see how good it feels to 
be a part of a team that works well together. Contact 
person is Tina Unrau.

The hea"n’s declare the glory of God; 
the skies proclaim the work of his hands.

Psalm 19:1



 
This Valentine's, Winkler Bible Camp presents 'I Love 
Lucy'. This banquet will be held on February 13th, 14th, and 
15th at 6:30pm nightly. A  free will offering will be taken. For 
more information or to make a reservation please call the camp 
office at 204-325-9519.

Mission Fest is taking place Feb. 6th-8th at Church Of 
The Rock.  See posters at back or check out their website at
wwwmissionfestmanitoba.org.  If you would be interested in
volunteering as a children's worker or greeter and host, see 
Darryl Klassen.

http://wwwmissionfestmanitoba.org/
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